
Learning Focus
Timestables and the quick recall of maths facts is

really important to support the children in the
application of the children’s maths skills.  

Currently, we are part of a project where our EYFS
and Key Stage 1 pupils complete extra sessions of

maths to support them with these recall skills. 
We are hoping to extend this project to lower Key

Stage 2 next year. 
We also recommend that children learn and practice
their timestables regularly which is why we invest in
TT Rockstars.  Try to encourage your child to go on it

for 10 minutes 3  a week.

Dates and Notices
Monday 22nd April - whole school - class photos
Wednesday 24th April - Y5/6 Healthy wellbeing
roadshow
Friday 26th April - 1KMc Assembly
Monday 6th May - BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL
CLOSED
Friday 10th May - 1W Assembly
Monday 13th - 16th May - Y6 SATS week
Tuesday 21st May - Y6 SnapTrap performance
Friday 23rd May - School finishes for half term

Number Smart Jaxon Hughes

Self Smart Roman Riding

People Smart Ahmet Kurkcu

Art Smart Lydia McLeod 

Body Smart Matty Yarwood 

Music Smart Lucas Lloyd

Nature Smart Joseph Holmes

Word Smart Leon Verdin 

Smart Learner Alyssa Kendrick

Class Percentage

RD 98%

2B 97%

3/4S 98%

5/6C 97%

Attendance

Winners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to KB (2H) who has

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance

this week.  Who will it be this

week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Welcome back for the summer term!  We all hope you had a happy and healthy
break over Easter.  Hopefully the weather will soon catch up with itself and we
can enjoy the warmer, sunnier weather now that we are in the Summer term.  
The children have returned brilliantly to school and have settled immediately

back into their learning. 

Road SafetyPlease ensure that your childknows the Green Cross Code. Recently, there have been somechildren running out on to theroad at the end of the day withoutlooking with parents followingbehind them.  Please ensure youwalk with your child to stop anaccident from occurring. 

Many of our PE sessions are

now taking place outside.  

Children need to ensure that

they have a pair of trainers or

pumps on for safety.  Please

make sure that children have

these on their PE days.

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Class photographs are
taking place on Monday

22nd April.   
Please make sure that your
child comes in full uniform

and looks smart.




